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July 11, 2014 
 
 
We certify that on June 5th, 2014, Troy M. Manning, a broadcast technician from 
Calhoun Communications, Inc. visually inspected the KCCR-FM tower,  ASRN 
1042183 located approximately 3 miles SE of Fort Pierre, SD along US Highway 
83.  Mr. Manning confirmed the tower is not base-insulated or detuned at the AM 
frequency of KGFX(AM). 
 
The date of construction listed on the Antenna Structure Registration is January 
1, 1994. 
 
This certification is made to comply with the provisions of the special operating 
conditions of construction permit file number BMPH-20130606AAP. 
 
 
 

 
  Gerald D. Calhoun 
  President  


